New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Novemder 13, 1959

Mobil 0il1 Company

Box 2406

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attné Mre Go S. Young, Jre

Dear Sire

Reference 18 made to your letter of November 10, 1959 inquiring about
an o0il allowable for your Ute Mountain #3 in 16-31IN-14W.

0t1 supplements for the months o, October and November were issued
on this well October 26, 1959. I believe that the operator's copies
were mailed to your Farmingion office.

If in the future you wish operator's copies of oil supplements mailed
to Hobbe, will you please notify us.

Yours very truly

Emery Co Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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